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Dear Parent/Carer, 

For those students who are eligible for Free School Meals we will be providing weekly food parcels 

while students are working at home remotely. An example of what will be included in the food 

hamper is shown on the attached document, and suggested recipes for using the ingredients will be 

provided in the hamper. 

Food parcels will need to be collected from the Academy each week. 

For the week starting 4 January 2021 

A hamper will be available for all free school meal students who are not in the Academy (if you are 

sending your child into the Academy as a critical worker or vulnerable student then they will receive 

their free school meal for lunch during the Academy day and you will not receive a hamper). The 

hamper will be available for collection from Thursday 7 January, but we will contact you to confirm if 

it is available any earlier. 

For the week commencing 11 January 2021 

Food hampers will be available for collection for those free school meal students in Years 7, 8, 9, 10 

and 12, from Tuesday 12 January. Students in Year 11 and 13 will be able to order food via the food 

order app to receive their free school meal during the Academy day. Again, if your child is attending 

school as a critical worker/vulnerable child they will receive their free school meal at lunchtime 

during the Academy day. 

If you have any queries, please contact the Academy. 

Kind regards 

The Bourne Academy 
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